
Re: changes to Bowling Green, Harbord Diggers 
I would like to express my objection to the DA for alterations to the bowling green in the 
Watermark Village. Currently it is a multi use grassed area and the majority of residents want it 
to stay that way.
Another reason for my objection is the increased noise it would create, as the plan is for use 7 
days pw. This on top of the noise we already put up with from the Outdoor Terrace area in the 
club below.
We don't need a bowling club as I believe Manly and Harbord Bowling Club are sufficient for 
the area.
Regards
Michael Cogan 
45/80 Evans St Freshwater 2096.
0449 994 832

Sent from my Samsung Mobile on the Telstra Mobile Network

Sent: 23/10/2020 1:46:10 PM
Subject: DA 2020/1233 Mounties Group


